
                                                            BREAKFAST CLUB- AUTUMN AND WINTER MENU 2023-24 

 
Fresh Apple juice and Orange juice, milk and a range of fruit and yoghurt is also available daily.   

CHEESE ON Toast AND 
cereal with a choice of 

fruit and yoghurt 

Sweet WAFFLES WITH 
VARIOUS TOPPINGS, toast, 

cereal with a choice of 
fruit and yoghurt 

Bagels with various 
topping, cereal, toast and 

a choice of fruit and 
yoghurt 

Beans or egg on toast, 
cereal and a choice of fruit 

and yoghurt 

Pancakes with various 
toppings. 

Fruit Yogurts, cereal and 
toast 

CHEESE ON Toast AND 
cereal with a choice of 

fruit and yoghurt 

Bagels with various 
topping, cereal, toast and 

a choice of fruit and 
yoghurt 

Beans or egg on toast, 
cereal and a choice of fruit 

and yoghurt 

Pancakes with various 
toppings. 

Fruit Yogurts, cereal and 
toast 

SWEET WAFFLES WITH 
VARIOUS TOPPINGS, toast, 

cereal with a choice of 
fruit and yoghurt 

CHEESE ON Toast AND 
cereal with a choice of 

fruit and yoghurt 

Beans or egg on toast, 
cereal and a choice of fruit 

and yoghurt 

Pancakes with various 
toppings. Fruit Yogurts, 

cereal and toast 

SWEET WAFFLES WITH 
VARIOUS TOPPINGS, toast, 

cereal with a choice of 
fruit and yoghurt 

Bagels with various 
topping, cereal, toast and 

a choice of fruit and 
yoghurt 

CHEESE ON Toast AND 
cereal with a choice of 

fruit and yoghurt 

Bagels with various 
topping, cereal, toast and 

a choice of fruit and 
yoghurt 

Sweet WAFFLES WITH 
VARIOUS TOPPINGS toast, 
cereal with a choice of 

fruit and yoghurt 

Beans or egg on toast, 
cereal and a choice of fruit 

and yoghurt 

Pancakes with various 
toppings. Fruit Yogurts, 

cereal and toast 

Pancakes with various 
toppings. 

Fruit Yogurts, cereal and 
toast 

CHEESE ON Toast, cereal 
with a choice of fruit and 

yoghurt 

Bagels with various 
topping, cereal, toast and 

a choice of fruit and 
yoghurt 

Sweet WAFFLES WITH 
VARIOUS TOPPINGS, toast, 

cereal with a choice of 
fruit and yoghurt 

Beans or egg on toast, 
cereal and a choice of fruit 

and yoghurt 

CHEESE ON Toast AND 
cereal with a choice of 

fruit and yoghurt 

Pancakes with various 
toppings. 

Fruit Yogurts, cereal and 
toast 

Beans or egg on toast, 
cereal and a choice of fruit 

and yoghurt 

Bagels with various 
topping, cereal, toast and 

a choice of fruit and 
yoghurt 

Sweet WAFFLES WITH 
VARIOUS TOPPINGS, toast, 

cereal with a choice of 
fruit and yoghurt 

CHEESE ON Toast AND 
cereal with a choice of 

fruit and yoghurt 

Bagels with various 
topping, cereal, toast and 

a choice of fruit and 
yoghurt 

Pancakes with various 
toppings. Fruit Yogurts, 

cereal and toast 

Beans or egg on toast, 
cereal and a choice of fruit 

and yoghurt 
 
 

Sweet WAFFLES WITH 
VARIOUS TOPPINGS, toast, 

cereal with a choice of 
fruit and yoghurt 


